
Waltham Services 
COMPETITOR 

IMPORTANT CORONA VIRUS 
TYRE FITTING INFORMATION 

 

Please be aware that in order to comply with the new Government and 
Motorsport UK Corona Virus Guidelines, which require us to implement 
designated drop off and collection areas, a social distancing zone, a 
competitor decontamination tyre process and various other criteria, this 
will inevitably lead to trackside tyre fitting taking longer time and added 
expense to comply. 

 

With this in mind, we suggest it prudent that any competitors with access 
to professional tyre fitting facilities should consider purchasing tyres prior 
to events. 

 

May we also ask, in order to assist us at events, that competitors 
requiring tyres, where possible, contact us prior to those events. 

 

Despite the new restrictions, the fitting of new tyres will continue to be 
free of charge and take first priority over all other work. 

 
All other work will take place as and when time allows and will now incur 
a nominal charge of £12 + VAT per wheel. 
 

Regretfully the “new normal” Coronavirus Guideline restrictions placed 
upon us necessitate these enforced changes and charges. 

 

We continue to assure you of our best endeavours at all times and look 
forward to seeing you safe and well at the next meeting. 
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